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It’s not much fun waiting for a bus to School, College, work or Town after waiting in the cold, rain and more recently, the searing heat without protection and shade! 

Our Bus User Group and patients of the Medical Centre, have been concerned about this for over 7 years and recent figures now show that 134 School Children and students have now been added to the passenger volumes for this school term, plus an estimated 74 others, who use the bus services in and out of Mawsley.

Because of this situation a proposal has been presented to Parish Council, who have the sole responsibility to provide rural bus shelters and we are working through all the options on the type of shelter and consultation procedures with village residents. 
Stagecoach and County Council have identified the main out-bound pick-up points for the shelters at the stop opposite the Medical Centre, a new site at Loddington Way, opposite Birch Spinney and the stop at Broughton Road junction with Loddington Way. 
The progress and further information on the plan, will be made available through reports, meetings and the minutes of MPC.
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